

...

NEW SOUTH WALES

TCO/08359 EDB KD

Ms Val Kerrison 94 Yelverton Street SYDENHAM NSW 2044

7 DEC 95 7 DEC 1995

Dear Ms Kerrison

The Premier has asked me to let you know that he has received your recent letter concerning difficulties experienced by you as a teacher at Kempsey TAFE.

Mr Carr has noted all that you have written and appreciates the concerns expressed.

In the circumstances, the Premier has arranged for a copy of your letter to be brought to the attention of the Minister for Education and Training, the Hon J J Aquilina MP, whose administration is primarily concerned with the matter you have raised.

Yours sincerely

Roger B Wilkins Director-General

The Cabinet Office